
 
 

RL/SE/AC/20-21/75 

November 18, 2020 

Ms. Nivedita Khatri 
Deputy Manager – Online Surveillance 
Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd. 
P.J. Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai 400 001  
Scrip Code: 500330 
 

 Shri Sareesh Koroth 
Chief Manager - Surveillance 
The National Stock Exchange of India Ltd 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (East) 
Mumbai 400 051  
Symbol: RAYMOND  

 
Dear Sir/ Madam 

Sub: Raymond Limited: Response on increase in trading volume 
 

Ref: NSE – Letter No. NSE/CM/Surveillance/10059 dated November 17, 2020 
         BSE – Email bearing reference no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/NK/2020-21/206 dated November 18, 2020 

 
We request reference to your aforementioned letter/ email and submit that any increase in volume of 
security listed on the Stock Exchange(s) is apparently market driven and Raymond Limited (“the Company”) 
has no control over the same. 

 
We reiterate that the Company is a responsible corporate citizen and continues to be in compliance with the 
SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“Listing Regulations”), more 
particularly Regulation 30 of the Listing Regulations.  
 
We further submit that all material information that may have a bearing on the operation/performance of the 
Company including price sensitive information has been disclosed by the Company from time-to-time within 
the stipulated period prescribed under Listing Regulations.  

 
Please take the above information on record. 

Thanking you 

Yours faithfully 
For Raymond Limited 

Thomas Fernandes 
Director – Secretarial & 
Company Secretary 

 
CC: Luxembourg Stock Exchange 

 

 


